
 

   

 

Heading by Megan Sanford 

Next meeting is Monday ,December 12, 6 PM dinner, 7 PM meeting at Rococo’s 122nd & N. May, North Park 

Mall  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Oklahoma BarBQ,  

50th & Meridain 

 
 

▪For membership inquiries, 

contact Secretary Henry Baer at 

hcb aer3@icloud.com. Both Craig 

Crow at (405)834 9401 or 

CCROW6@gmail.com or Wayne Nash 

at 405.844.4740 or 

wlnash80128@gmail.com can assist 

you with locating the necessary 

documents. 

▪For website (http://okssar.com) 

inquiries, contact Glenn Lee at 

405.216.3275 or 

gleeedmond@gmail.com.  

▪Like us on Facebook 

(www.facebook.com/okcsar) 

which is monitored by Michael 

Sanford at 405.445.9415. 

▪Join the Color Guard by 

contacting Commander Terry 

Handley at 405.285.4933 or 

thandley1@me.com. 

▪Chapter meetings are held on 

the second Monday of every 

month except June, July, and 

August, at Rococo’s, 122nd & 

North May Ave in the North Park 

Mall in Oklahoma City. Members 

and their guests meet at 6 PM to 

place dinner orders with the 

business meeting starting at 7 

PM.  

▪SAR Sentinel is published 

monthly except June, July, and 

August. Article suggestions should 

be sent to Al Lankford 

allankford1@gmail.com 

 

     The annual toy drive for Toys for Tots occurs at the December meeting. 

Lance Corporal David Kom  and Corporal Treece will be present to receive the 

toys our members bring to the meeting. We need: 

 

 

     Unwrapped Toys: Bring a new toy for any age, except realistic looking guns 

for donation to Toys for Tots. 

     Basic Needs: Bring Tootsie Rolls, Mint Patties, Peppermints, Famous 

Amos Chocolate Chip Cookies, and Pringles, along with new or gently used 

clothing for donation to the veterans.  

   Compatriot Patrick Cowan would like to remind you to bring signed 

unsealed Christmas cards, first names only. Last year Patrick delivered over 

400 cards to VA-MC they put the vets name on them and delivered to the 

rooms.    

 

     

 Additionally, the Bob Ives Barbershop Quartet,”The Eastside Boys” will 

perform holiday songs at the December meeting. Come join us for the fun! 
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Taken 11/11/2018 at the 45th Infantry Museum during the ceremony marking the 100th anniversary of the 
signing of the Armistice ending WW I . Left to right President,Ken Young, Bob Thomas, Bob Ives, Marty 
Samwell, Al Lankford and Terry Handley Color Guard Commander. 
   Music was provided by the 145th infantry band ,always a treat.  
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